

Lythe Church of England School

High Street, Lythe, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO21 3RT

01947 893373 admin@lythe.n-yorks.sch.uk

THE CHURCH

A **Good** School

16th March 2017

Dear Parents

Our SIAMS inspection (Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools) – 3rd March 2017

We have now received our final report and are very pleased indeed to share this with you. The inspector has commented very positively on all aspects of the school's work and we were judged to be good in all sections of the report, giving the school an overall judgement of **Good.** This reflects the hard work and commitment of staff, pupils and families, and we are delighted that the values and ethos which make Lythe School distinctive and special have been recognised and are seen to be having a positive impact on the life and work of our whole school community.

You are invited to make an appointment with either me, your child's class teacher or one of the governors if you would like to discuss the report. Please ring the office on 893373 to arrange an appointment.

As with our Ofsted report, we are now reviewing our School Development Plan in the light of the inspector's findings, and will share our summary with you when this has been done. We

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Armstrong Jo Stonehouse Claudia Unger-Bloor Headteacher Co-chair of Governors Co-chair of Governors



Lythe School: a peaceful place to...learn, pray, care, laugh, talk, think, play and grow together.

